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YOUTH MOTIVATIONAL MESSAGE: Starting on the evening of Wednesday, January 7th our Monday 
Morning Motivational Message will transform into Word Up Wednesdays! Have your youth, teens and 
college students call in every Wednesday Night at 8pm for prayer and a special Word from their Youth 
Pastor! Call 805-399-1000 access code 510461#! 
 

ALL-IN-ONE MINISTRY MEETING:  All ministry workers returning and those interested in joining a 
ministry, please join Pastor Jackson on Thursday, January 8th at 7pm for an all-inclusive ministry 
meeting.  During this meeting, Pastor will share the vision for 2015. 
 

SUPER SATURDAY:  Our all-in-one new member’s class will take place on Saturday, January 10th from 
9am-12pm.  This class is available to new members or members who have yet to complete the course.  
This class must be completed in order to service in ministry.  If you have any questions please contact 
Min. Cork at rcork@newbindy.org.   
 

MEET & GREET WITH PASTOR AND FIRST LADY:  Any member who has joined New B and has never 
attended a Meet & Greet, please join the First Family on Saturday, January 10th from 12pm–2pm.  
Come and enjoy food, fun and fellowship with our Pastor and First Lady. You will have the opportunity 
to personally meet with the First Family and listen to a special message from them as they share the 
vision of New B. Please rsvp to Rcork@newbindy.org. 
 

HALFTIME:  Please join us on Thursdays starting January 15th at 7pm with Pastor Jackson as he starts his 
new series. 
 

LEADERSHIP TRAINING:  In 2015 New Beginnings Fellowship Church will train, equip, identify and 
develop leaders for future service to the church.  All current leaders are expected to attend the 
upcoming Leadership Academy training.  All training will take place at New Beginnings Fellowship East 
location. If you have any questions please contact Min. Cork at rcork@newbindy.org. 

 

Schedule for Leadership Academy 
Friday, January 16th from 7pm - 9pm 

Saturday, January 17th from 9am -12pm 
Saturday, February 7th from 9am -12pm 

 

ANGELS OF PRAISE:  If you have children ages 5-12 interested in joining the Angels of Praise dance 
ministry, there will be a parent meeting held on Tuesday, January 20th at 6:30pm. Hope to see you 
there!  If you have questions contact Pastor Corey Duncan at cduncan@newbindy.org. 
 

POCKET CHANGE SUNDAY: On Sunday, January 25th we will have a pocket change Sunday to help 
support our youth for the upcoming Spring HBCU College Tour! Please donate any spare change that you 
may have in support of this Educational Opportunity!  
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HONOR ROLL CLELBRATION: If your child has made honor roll during either the first or second grading 
period during the first semester, we would like to recognize them at our Honor Roll Celebration. Please 
go to www.newbindy.,org and register them for the New B Honor Roll Celebration taking place on 
Thursday, January 29th at 7pm! If you have any questions contact Pastor Duncan at 
cduncan@newbindy.org. 
 

SMALL GROUPS: Our Small Groups Ministry will return in February 2015.  All groups will begin meeting 
twice a month with new curriculum. If you are not already a part of a Small Group please sign up on our 
website or in the lobby after each service. Many new Small Groups will launch this year and you need to 
be a part of a group. For more information, please contact Min. Rodney Cork at rcork@newbindy.org. 
 

SAVE THE DATE: Calling all teens to save the date for our first YES Youth Empowerment Session which 
will take place on Sunday, February 15th at Light of the World Christian Church from 4:30pm-7:00pm! 
For more information contact Pastor Duncan at cduncan@newbindy.org. 
 
FEBRUARY:  We will have All Tither’s Month in the month of February. 
 

2014 CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS: If you would like to receive your 2014 Contribution Statement for 
tax purposes, please go to www.newbindy.org to complete a request form.  All forms must be 
completed no later than March 1st. 
 

BAPTISM SERVICE:  We will have a baptism service at New B East on Sunday, February 15th at the 
beginning of the 10:45am service.  We ask all candidates for baptism to arrive promptly at 9:45am at the 
Church Administration Table to sign in and prepare for Baptism.  If you have any questions, please 
contact Min. Alexia Ellis at aellis@newbindy.org.   
 

HBCU COLLEGE TOUR: There is still space left for our upcoming Spring Break College Tour! Take 
advantage of this wonderful opportunity to expose your child to colleges and universities across the 
country! The tour will run from March 27th-30th and we will travel to schools in Tennessee, Alabama and 
Georgia! You can register your child online or for more information contact Pastor Duncan at 
cduncan@newbindy.org. 
 

SAVE THE DATE:  Join us in our 11th Year Birthday Celebration on March 8th-10th.  Mark your calendar 
for some special worship services. 
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